STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERDY o MINERALS DERPARTMENT

OiL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HCBBS DIETRICT OFFICE

1956 EAST TFRISE BOX 1520
HOEES NEW MEX O 58540
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Tom L. Ingren
P.C. Box 1757
Roswell, NM 38201

Dear Mr. Ingram:

This office approved an intention to plug back for your
Shultz #6-1 in Sec 13, T12S, R37E February &, 19385.

L request for a subseguent report on this well was requested
by our December 11, 1985 letter. Ho reply has been received.

Please advise this office immediately if you recompleted the
well or if you want this intention to recomple.e cencelled.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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